
 

 
Thursday 2 June 2016 
 
 
Adcorp’s Contract with WA Government Extended 
 
 
Adcorp Australia Ltd today announced that its contract with the Western Australian 

Government to provide Non-campaign Master Media Agency services through a 

Common User Arrangement has now been extended for a period of 2 years. 

 

The contract was originally scheduled to expire on 30 June 2016 however under 

the Terms and Conditions of the contract, there are two by one year extension 

options exercisable at the discretion of the Contract Authority.  

 

The contract will now expire on June 30, 2018. 

 
~ends~ 
 

 
For further information, please contact: 
David Morrison 
Chief Executive Officer 
Adcorp Australia Limited 
+ 61 2 8524 8500 
davidmorrison@adcorp.com.au 


